
Saint Raymond Children's Theatre

For as little as $5.00 you can help support the parish youth production of 
The Wizard of Oz: Youth Edition!

 Just fill out the form below and return this page in an envelope 
marked WIZARD to the School Office or the PMC by Friday, May 5th.

BE A PATRON OF THE ARTS

Tickets will be sold after all the masses on May 11/12th and May 18/19th.
Tickets are also available the night of the shows at the ticket table.

Performances 
Thursday, May 23rd

Friday May 24th
Saturday, May 25th
Sunday, May 26th

Admission - $5, Children 3 or under free.

If paying by check please
make the check payable
to St. Raymond.

Please write your message to a particular person or just a
general message to the cast and crew on the lines below. 
(Example – Break a Leg, Mary!  Love Mom, Dad and Joey)

PATRON OF THE ARTS

The Wizard of Oz: Youth Edition

The Wizard of Oz: Youth Edition


